
Report of the Area Chair 
January 25, 2014 

 
My time has been taken up with putting together the administrative committees, building my email list 
of all the current Trusted Servants for the Area and going through the documents that were transferred 
to me from the outgoing Chair. There were a lot of documents transferred. I believe that I am beginning 
to get a handle on all of the documents that I am responsible for, which is to say I don’t have a clue yet.  
 
I have always heard that you learn how to do the job about the time you are ready to rotate out. I think 
that I will be no different.  
 
Respectfully; 
Robert Snipes 
Area Chair 
 
 


